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McClenagan, Laura

From: Marcia Wolhandler <wlhndlr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 6:55 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Urgent Re: request for moratorium on pot farm permits

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

We need a total moratorium on permits having anything to do with Cannabis until all enforcement and inspections (scheduled and 
otherwise) are brought up to date and protocols and trained staff in place to maintain these activities. Lights are on at night, despite 
what your documents say.  There are still illegal grows, especially indoor, that I know about so you should too. Get caught up instead of 
making the problem grow every two weeks. 
Sincerely, 
Marcia  Wolhandler 
 
Stop this now before Kneelands water is fouled and depleted. Local farms are at risk, please act. 


